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										33 Macbeth St
											W.6.

											14. 3. 39

	A Ćapa

			I received this morning the summons to meeting on 16/3/39.  I regret that as I have to work late on alternate weeks I shall not be able to attend.  For the same reason I shall not be able to attend on 28.3.39.  

			I would very much like to hear Dr Carey’s statement.  As you probably know, some people refer to the Anti Partition League as “The De Valera Stunt”.  Do you think it would be possible to get some person such as Dr Carey to exchange views with members of the Northern Irish Government?  If the “Bearding of the lion in his den” had no other useful effect it would at least go some way to show that the League is not just some appendage of the Fianna Fáil party.

			You will be glad to know that Mr. Desmond Hennessey of Barnes is endeavouring to form a branch in this district.

			Is mire do capa

					Clif Ó Murchadha

